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Good Evening Vanners, 

Well we are ready for you! Hope your weekend plans include the Museum of Vanning Christmas party! 

We already have a bunch of vanners in town and are expecting a great turnout and some warm Florida 

sunshine! We have been working hard all year so all you good boys and girls will come have some 

Holiday fun in the Florida sun! We have nearly 40 rooms booked. Remember to please bring a covered 

dish for dinner on Saturday and we will have the Meats! Our tropical music bands are ready to play for 

you so come on over! Don't forget the Tiki bar will be serving free tropical drinks during the first band 

and the Pizza party Friday night. 

If you are calling the hotel to make reservations, make sure to tell them you are with the Museum of 

Vanning to get the special Vanner rate. 

So last thing we leave on the pub crawl tomorrow morning at 11:00am, so please be at the Museum by 

10:30 ish to leave on the crawl. We will be hitting four tropical Tiki bars in the area and ending at Sam's 

beach bar for lunch. Hope to see you all soon and Keep on Vannin! 

Thursday - Pub Crawl 

 

Friday - Museum open from 10am until noon for a tour then off to the Hotel for the rest of the activities 

and fun! 

 

Saturday morning - Breakfast [yes we are cooking again!] 

 

Saturday - Museum open from 10am until noon for a tour then off to the Hotel for the rest of the 

activities and fun! 
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